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Missing Parent Information Form 

 

Per federal regulations, students who do not meet the independent student criteria are considered 

dependent students. Dependent students are required to report parent information on the FAFSA. 

Parents who provide their information on the FAFSA are not under any financial obligation for the 

student’s educational expenses. This information is used solely to determine financial aid eligibility. 

 

If parents refuse to give that information, students are automatically ineligible for: 

 

Pell Grants 

Federal Supplemental Educational Opportunity Grants 

Academic Competitiveness Grants 

Iowa Vocational Technical Grants 

Iowa Grants 

Work-study 

Subsidized Stafford Loans 

 

The only federal or state financial aid a student can receive are unsubsidized Stafford Loans. These loans 

accrue interest from the date of disbursement unlike the subsidized version, for which the federal 

government pays all interest while the student is enrolled at least half time.  

 

The Kirkwood One Stop Financial Aid Office highly recommends parents provide the necessary 

information so the student can be considered for the best possible financial aid package.  

 

I have read and understand the information provided above. I affirm that I am the parent of  

 

 

 

___________________________           __________________________ 

Name     k number 

 

and that I refuse to provide information for the FAFSA for the 2010-11 award year.  

 

 

 

____________________________            __________________________  

Parent’s Signature      Date 


